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10th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It appears that the weather is finally starting to pick up. As the children feel warmer in school, they will be taking off 
jumpers and outer layers so please do make sure all items are well labelled with their name so that we can return them 
if they get lost. Additionally, can you please ensure children have a bottle of water (no juice) with them every day. Thank 
you. 
 

Y4 Barnstondale 
Despite very little sleep, our children in Year 4 had a wonderful time at Barnstondale. They were great ambassadors for 
Greenleas, embracing a range of activities with eagerness and exemplary behaviour. I imagine they came home bursting 
with many stories to share! My thanks goes out to the staff for giving up their own time to take the children on this 
memorable overnighter.  I would also like to thank you, as parents and carers for supporting the trips we offer in school. 
 
A message for our Year 6 children  
The children have been working incredibly hard over the year, whilst we wish 
them all the very best of luck for their tests next week, we should also 
acknowledge their excellent attitude and commitment towards their learning 
throughout their time at Greenleas. 
 
Early nights are especially important over this weekend and during SATs 
week so that the children are ready to show off their learning and do their 
best. Enjoy a relaxing weekend!  

 
From Monday to Thursday next week, children in Year 6 are welcome to come 
into school at 8:30am for a light breakfast and some wellbeing activities to 
help relax them for the day ahead.  
 
A plea to all families across the school… next week please arrive promptly 
by 8:55am daily to ensure that there is no disruption to our Y6 children starting 
their tests. Access across the building and staffing capacity is limited when 
tests are taking place in the hall. Thank you. 

 
 
Reminder:  Our Summer Census TEX MEX THEMED LUNCH  is Next 
Thursday!   

All our children in F2, Y1 and Y2 are entitled to a free school meal throughout 
the year. The government funds this initiative, and Thursday 16th May is the 
school census day, from which the level of funding for these meals is allocated. 
It is therefore important that as many F2, Y1 and Y2 children have the school 
lunch on census day to ensure that the school is funded sufficiently for this 
initiative. Children in KS2 can join in the lunch fun for £2.89. A great way for Y6 
to celebrate the end of SATs! 

Please complete your choice through ParentPay. If you have already booked a 
meal in advance for this date, please reselect as the choice will be updated to 
reflect our themed lunch.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Be nice, work hard, never give up 
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General Reminders   

• School lunches must be ordered by 8am on the day.  

• School starts at 8:55am. Children can arrive from 8:45am-8:55am. 

• Keep personal belongings brought into school to a minimum. We still have a number  of children bringing in 
large rucksacks, we do not have the space on coat pegs or in classrooms.  

• Wear PE kit on PE days (white t-shirt, black/dark joggers and green sweatshirt/hoodie) 

• Bring a labelled water bottle daily (no juice please). 

• Dogs are not allowed on school premises, even if they are carried.  

• Please check Arbor, ParentPay and the website frequently for important updates.  

• School Streets is in operation between the hours of 8:30-9:30am and 2:30-3:30pm, please adhere to 
the restrictions to reduce congestion and help keep our community safe. 

 

May 2024 

w/c 13.05.24 Y6 SATs 

15.05.24  F2 Bring a Teddy to school picnic 

16.05.24 Summer Census Lunch 

16.05.24 New to nursery 2024 parents meeting 5pm  

20.05.24 Class Photographs 

20.05.24 FOG Summer Movie Night 3:15pm  

w/c 20.05.24 Y6 Bikeability 

24.05.24 Half Term 

June 2024 

03.06.24 Term begins for all 

04.06.24 Y6 Residential Meeting  for parents 5pm 

w/c 03.06.24 Y4 times tables check 

07.06.24 KS1 Sports Day 9am -10:30am 

w/c 10.06.24 Y1 Phonics Screening check 

10.06.24 Coffee Afternoon for parents -info to follow 2pm 

12.06.24 KS2 Sports Day 

21.06.24 F2 Sports Day 9-10am 

24.06.24 Y6 Residential  

28.06.24 FOG Non-uniform Day - sweets 

July 2024 

03.07.24 INDUCTION Day for all year groups 

05.07.24 Y1/2 Chester Zoo 

10.07.24 Transition meetings for parents Y1-6 times TBC 

12.07.24 Reports out to parents 

12.07.24 FOG Non-Uniform Day - Bottles 

13.07.24 FOG Summer Fair 11-1pm 

15.07.24 Work Celebration – 3:15-4pm 

19.07.24 End of term for children SDD4/5 Teachers  22.7.24 and 23.7.24  

 
Wake Up Wednesday Top Tips Update 
This week it discusses the online safety risks of the video game Helldivers 2 and offers advice on how to safeguard 
younger players. 
 
Governing Board 
Our Governing Board is made up of staff governors, parent governors, an LA governor and co-opted governors. We 
currently have two vacancies on our Board for co-opted governors. This can be anybody within the local community of 
Wirral. Co-opted governors can make the link between the world of work and education and constructively support the 
success of their local school. You don’t have to be an expert in education and we welcome interest from all walks of life 
to bring different perspectives and views. These roles are a rewarding and effective way of making a voluntary 
contribution to the lives of local young people. If you are interested in our children’s future, have energy and enthusiasm, 
and want to help with the direction of the school’s future, please send an expression of interest to the school office 
marked for the attention of the Headteacher.  
 

Best Wishes for a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Sharon Edwards 
Headteacher 


